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From: Tabitha Romero <tabsromero8@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 5, 2016 7:35:20 PM
To: Henderson, Silvester
Subject: LMCAS' opinion on Grading Scale 
 
Good evening Chair,  

As a collective student government we have discussed the possible change in the grading scale and decided not to support the change "+ and -" to our grades. 

Our biggest concern regarding the grading scale would be its ability to allow professors to demonstrate favoritism. For example, professors are basing their teachings on controversial issues about politics, discrimination, etc. and with passionate professors, opposing students are marked down or looked down upon. With the "+ or -" scale such different opinions will leave students with lower grades. 

We also feel that the grading scale is not appropriate for a community college. 
At Los Medanos we have students who cannot fully commit to school work. Our students prefer the grading scale now, as it gives them the ability to handle their personal situations while maintaining a good standing GPA.


Thank you, 

Tabitha Romero
LMCAS Senator 

